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Washington County officials announced Friday that a second COVID-19 patient has died. A 

female, 90-99 years old with multiple underlying conditions passed away Friday afternoon. “It is, 

again, with a heavy heart that we have to announce that Washington County has lost another of 

our residents to COVID-19,” said Judge John Durrenberger, Washington County Judge. 

 

The community is asked to keep this family, and all those fighting the COVID-19 battle in your 

thoughts and prayers and to continue following the CDC guidelines to help reduce the spread 

during this Easter weekend. If you have questions or concerns regarding COVID-19, please call 

the toll-free COVID-19 Helpline at 800-845-8035. 
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